
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Erie Street Watermain Construction Update  

March 22, 2022 

Stonecast Construction Ltd. began the construction of the Erie Street Watermain on 

Monday, February 28, 2022, with an anticipated completion date of July 2022.  

Here are some resident/neighbourhood impacts to be aware of during construction: 

- Erie Street, beginning at Neff Street, will be reduced to one lane during the

construction hours, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.

- Stonecast we will require temporary road closures intermittently throughout the

project, specifically during the daytime working hours 7 a.m. – 7 p.m. Residents

in the affected areas will also receive a letter from Stonecast that outlines more

details, including accommodations for resident access. Emergency vehicle

access will still be available during temporary closures.

- Service disruptions, including low water pressure and/or water shut off is

expected to be minimal but will occur during various stages and connections of

the new watermain to the existing network. Residents affected by the

disturbances will be informed ahead of time via mailed notices as well as public

notices posted to our website and social media accounts.

- On-street parking will be restricted during various stages of construction.

Please see the map below for more details. 

For more information about the project, visit 
www.portcolborne.ca/eriestreetwatermainreplacement.  Also, be sure to click ‘subscribe 
to page updates’ to have project updates emailed directly to your inbox. 
Questions? Call Public Works at 905-835-2900 x215.  

https://www.portcolborne.ca/en/business-and-development/resources/Documents/Current%20Projects/StonecastConstruction_ErieStConstructionRoadClosureNoticeLettertoResidentsBusinesses.pdf
https://www.portcolborne.ca/en/business-and-development/resources/Documents/Current%20Projects/StonecastConstruction_ErieStConstructionRoadClosureNoticeLettertoResidentsBusinesses.pdf
http://www.portcolborne.ca/eriestreetwatermainreplacement

